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Be the best we can be! 

 Our assembly topic next week is: Celebrating different Christmas times 

Friday 13th  

December 

2019 

After a group discussion and demonstration on how to 

write a letter to Santa the children in FS2 spent most of 

their choosing time writing letters to Santa. They used 

the catalogues and sound mats to help them.  

 

We had a brilliant turn out for our Christmas craft  

afternoon! Thank you to all of you who attended and  

helped make the day brilliant!  

 

Our Christmas Fair was a huge success, we managed 

to raise £815.85 for school funds! Thank you to       

everyone who attended and for your support. 

We were lucky to have a visit from Santa during the   

afternoon, with lots of pupils able to meet him and get a 

present! 

Joyce, one of our cleaners, was recently shortlisted 

for a Hull Daily Mail Golden Apple award as an    

Unsung Hero.  Unfortunately she didn’t win the 

award but she had a lovely afternoon with            

representatives from KS1 and KS2.  We are all so 

proud of her and the achievement of being     

shortlisted.  We are very lucky to have her. 

Visit us on Twitter @MountbattenPrim 
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Attendance Sessions missed  

If you are having 

difficulty getting your 

child to school, please 

contact the school office. 

Message from the school: 

 

Thank you for all your      

support recently with our 

Christmas Craft Afternoon 

and Christmas Fair.   

In the Parent questionnaires 

filled out, at Parents Evening 

a few of you felt that we    

didn’t let you enough about 

how your child is doing. 

During the school year we 

provide: 

• Annual report to      

parents in July 

• Autumn Term Parents 

Evening 

• Spring Term Parents 

Evening 

• Summer Term Open 

Evening 

• Half termly year group 

newsletters 

• Weekly Celebration 

Assemblies   

There is also the opportunity 

at home time to speak to 

your child’s class teacher 

about how they are getting 

on, or you can make an     

appointment at the school . 

 

Mr Ali 

Executive Headteacher 

We know that good school 

attendance and punctuality 

leads to good learning. 

Our school attendance 

target is 96.1%. In order to 

achieve our target we do 

require the support of 

parents. Please inform the 

school of any absence 

before 9am.  
 

 

 

Well done to classes 

FS2ML, 1J & 4T. You are 

the attendance superstars 

 

 W/C 

25/11 

W/C 

02/12 

FS1 91.71% 88.42% 

FS2ML 95.88% 97.06% 

FS2KW 91.25% 92.50% 

1J 97.41% 97.41% 

2SJ 93.08% 93.46% 

2S 96.67% 96.30% 

3J 97.78% 93.89% 

3S 98% 97.50% 

4J 95.65% 96.96% 

4T 98% 99% 

5G 91.58% 97.89% 

5D 98.82% 95.88% 

6W 90% 95.29% 

Whole 

School 

94.88

% 

95.58

% 

 W/C  

25/11 

W/C 

02/12 

Unauthorised 17 19 

Authorised  2 0 

Medical  2 4 

Holidays 0 0 

Illness 87 63 

TOTAL 108 86 


